
The first 60 minutes after a traumatic injury is when a life is saved, or lost.  

Medical schools and teaching hospitals train doctors, nurses, and first  

responders to make the right decisions within that critical window. These are  

the medical professionals we count on to operate trauma and burn centers in addition 

to discovering life-saving cures.

 

Reducing the deficit is essential. But at a time when our nation faces a critical 

shortage of doctors, cutting federal support for doctor training and turning  

back the clock on life-saving medical discoveries makes no sense.

America can’t afford cuts that damage the nation’s health.

Preserve funding for doctor training and medical research.

Learn more at aamc.org

Careful what you cut
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